
 

          May 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: School Uniform Information 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming your child to Brompton on Swale CE Primary 
School and getting to know you all.  
  
We would normally have sample uniform in school for your child to try on, but due to 
current restrictions this year this is not possible.  
 
Please note that the deadline for orders to ensure deliveries by the beginning of the new 
school year is 29th July 2021.  Please follow the link to our website with further information 
about our school uniform.  
http://www.bromptonschool.net/for-parents-and-carers/school-uniform-/   
  
Please follow this link if you would like to place an order.  
https://school-shop.co.uk/school/brompton-on-swale-ce-primary-school/   
  
School Shop, our uniform provider, has kindly provided us with a link to a video tutorial to 
help you measure your child to get the best fit for their uniform.  
https://www.davidluke.com/for-parents/how-to-measure-your-child-school-uniform 
 
Please note that if you chose to get your child’s name embroidered on their uniform, you 
will not be able to return it if it does not fit.  
 
A limited number of appointments are available to visit the School Shop for a fitting at 
their main office in York, please note that this is strictly by appointment only – they can be 
contacted by calling 01904 607331.  
  
If you have any further queries please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Hustwick or Mrs 
Simpson in the school office by email on admin@bromptonschool.net.   
 
Kind regards, 
   
The Admin Team
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